
 

 

March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In order to help the children achieve as well as they possibly can in their SATs in 

May, we would like to invite your child to attend Easter revision classes next week.  

The session will run from 9.20 to 12.20 on Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th and Friday 

11th April.  The children will have two one hour small group teaching sessions, 

playtime (including snack) and then lunch with the busy bears holiday club children.  

At 12.20 they can either be collected or allowed to walk home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

SATs Revision Classes              Please return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

Childs Name: …………………..…………………………… Class: …………... 

 

 

I would like my child to attend Easter revision classes. 

 

At 12.20 they will be collected □ 

At 12.20 they are allowed to walk home □ 
 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………. Dated: ………….. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 
Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

